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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 9:47 AM
To: 'Darnes, Melissa Ann'
Cc: Takira Thompson
Subject: RE: Staff's First Data Request; Docket No. 20170169-EI - Bay County PPA
Attachments: 9.21.17 Gulf's response to Staff's 1st DR (Nos. 1-11) REDACTED.PDF

Good morning Ms. Darnes, 
 
Your filing for Gulf Power Company’s response to Staff’s First Data Request in Docket No. 20170169-EI was found in a 
mailbox that does not accept e-filings. The Commission has made available for e-filing an electronic filing web form. This 
e-filing method is available from the Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and 
Electronic Filing Web Form. 
 
A link to the Commission's electronic filing requirements is also being included for your convenience. 
 
http://floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/EFilingRequirements  
 
In order for your filing to be accepted, it will need to be resubmitted through the Florida Public Service Commission 
Electronic Filing Web Form; or by U.S. Mail or hand delivery to: 
 
Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
Please call our office if you have any questions regarding the filing process. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Darnes, Melissa Ann [mailto:MADARNES@SOUTHERNCO.COM]  
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 8:50 AM 
To: Takira Thompson 
Cc: Records Clerk 
Subject: Staff's First Data Request; Docket No. 20170169-EI - Bay County PPA 
 
Attached please find Gulf Power Company’s response to Staff’s First Data Request in Docket No. 20170169-EI. 
 
Thanks, 
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Melissa Darnes 
Gulf Power Company • Admin Assistant Sr/Regulatory, Forecasting & Pricing 
Office: 850. 444.6730  • Fax: 850.444.6026 
MyGulfPower.com 
Stay connected with Gulf Power 

     
 




